
The WAO Public School Education Foundation met on 
September 15th in the WAO Multi-Purpose Room.  . 
Members present were, Carol Sedgeman, Carol Bowman, 
Melanie Nelson, Pam Jubie, Dewey Swanson, Carol 
Anderson, Sally Roller and Jordan Johnson, Jordan and 
Sally are the school board liaisons. 
 
Some highlights from the meeting are: 
 

*  Scholastic Books for pre kindergarten through sixth 
 grade will be purchased through the CJ Anderson 
 Endowment in the amount of $6,696.  Each 
 student will receive a book monthly from 
 September through May. 
 
• Plans were made for American Education Week in  

 November. 
 
• Tickets are on sale at various business places for the 

 High Heels Quilt that was made and donated to 
 us by Gloria Casey WHS 1947 graduate.  They 
 will also be available at the fall concert on 
 October 18th.  The drawing for the uilt will be at 
 the elementary Christmas program on December 
 9th. 

  
• A total of eleven letters have been sent to new staff 

 members to welcome them to WAO and to 
 inform them that they have $200 to spend on 
 things for their classroom/classes as a gift from 
 the Foundation.  They also have a $50 gift 



 certificate from the WAO Wearhouse to purchase 
 Pony clothing.  In addition one $100 letter was 
 sent to a new part-time staff member. 

 
• Fall needs requests went out on September 15th and 

 be due on October 12th.  These will be considered 
 at the October meeting. 

 
• Approval was given to for the renewal of the Junior  

 Library Guild subscription for the high school  
 library in the amount of $1204.20 and for the  
 purchase of the Heggerty Phonemic Awareness  
 Program for Stacy Hanson in the amount of   
 $526.31 

 
• Donations and memorials for August were 

 approved. 
  

• The October meeting will be on October 20th         
in the multi-purpose room at 5:30 p.m. 

 
 
 
 


